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KOMUCCHUA 110 ITPABAM YEJIOBEKA
IlsaTemecsaT msaTas ceccHus
IIyekT 9 TIOBECTKH JIHS

BOITPOC O HAPYIIEHWU IIPAB YEJIOBEKA N OCHOBHBIX CBOBOJ
B JIIObOM YACTH MHPA

IIucemo IloctostaHOoro mpencrasuTess Cymama npu Otgenenun OpraHm3aiivu
Oo6nennuennnlx Hammit B 2Kenese ot 7 ampens 1999 roma Ha ums
BepxoBHOro KoOMMccapa IO IIpaBaM deJIOBEKa

B pmomonnenme K MoeMy mmcbMy oT 6 ampens 1998 roma, Kacaromiemycs IIpecTyILIEHHS,
coBepIIeHHOTro IoBcTaHueckuM aBuxkeHmeM CHOJI/ A, KOTOpoe Ka3HHJIO YETBEPBIX CYIaHIIEB,
3aXBAaUYCHHBIX IIPU OCYIIECTBICHUHW TYMAaHWUTApHOW MHUccHM MeXIyHapomHOro KomuTeTa KpacHOTo

Kpecra, mnpumararo 3asiBieHHe*, cleJaHHOEe II0 JaHHOMY Bompocy I'eHepaJbHBIM CeKpeTapem
Opranm3anun O0BeIUHEeHHBIX Hammii.

YO6enuTensHO IIPOINY pPACIPOCTPAHUTL DTO 3asBIeHME Ha MATHIECAT OATOM ceccun Komwmccum 1o
mpaBaM dYellOBEKa II0 MYHKTY 9 ITOBECTKM IHSI.

( Hoamuce) Ho6paxum Muprann MBPAXUM
ITocon
IIoCTOSHHBIM IIPENCTABUTEIND

* IIpuoskeHre BOCIPOM3BOMMUTCS B TOM BHIE, B KaKOM OHO OBLIO IIOJIYYEHO, ¥ TOJIBKO
Ha S3BIKE, Ha KOTODOM OHO OBLIO IIPEICTaBJIEHO.
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The UN Secretary-General was deeply distressed by the news of the death of a
Sudanese Red Crescent worker and of three Government officials last week while
in the custody: of the Sudanese People's Liberation Movement/Army (SPLM/A).
The four Sudanese had been accompanying an ICRC team on mission near the
southern Sudanese town of Bentiu on 18 February when they were detained by the
SPLM/A. It is particularly disturbing that they died despite numerous appeals t0
their captors to ensure their physical safety. Their deaths illustrate yet again the
fragic and urgent need for protection for those who are rving to aid the victims of
conflicts.

The United Nations endorses the call by the ICRC for a full and immediate inquiry
into the circumstances surrounding these deaths so that those responsible for such
acts may be brought to justice. I extend my condolences to the families affected
by this tragedy, to the ICRC and to the Sudanese Government.



